
Carrie Valdes 
 

Wed, Feb 12, 
3:02 PM 

 
 
 

to Nicole, Meg 

 
 

Hey Nicole, 
 
Attached is the invoice for the ILA. If memory serves me correctly, this ILA expires at the end of 2025. 
 
The GCPL Board and the Grand County Commission is considering revising the ILA as the Clerk's 
Office determined that the average Grand County resident pays $100/year in support of the library (as 
opposed to the current $60 that we bill San Juan). 
 
Figuring the San Juan unique household number of 100 hasn't changed, that would increase the 
yearly amount to $10,000 (not counting La Sal residents which was something we were discussing 
last year). 
 
I know it's early in the year, but I thought we should start the discussion with our stakeholders sooner 
rather than later. 
 
Thanks! 
Carrie Valdes (she/her) 
Library Director 
Grand County Public Library 
257 East Center Street 
Moab, UT 84532 
435-355-0930 Direct Line 
435-210-0899 Cell 
www.moablibrary.org 
 

  

 

Perkins, Nicole <nperkins@sanjuancountyut.gov> 
 

Wed, Feb 12, 
3:24 PM 

 
 
 

to Carrie, Nicole, Meg 

 
 

Thank you for the invoice.  I will let the Library Board know about the possible increase 
and start discussions with them and how they want to proceed for next year. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Nicole Perkins 

Director/Blanding Librarian 
San Juan County Library System 

nperkins@sanjuancountyut.gov 
Please note change in email address 

Office (435) 678 2335 
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